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The country jams on Sunday will resume when it is safe as well as coftee houron

Saturdag.

Large item pick—up,this month is on the 20 of _April.



NBVCA OFFICERS and BOARD of
DIRECTORS

President Don Henry
Vice President Jackie Clemens

727-534-8649
727-945-0048

Treasurer Carol Beavers 727-940-6030
Treasurer Gerri Langille 727-942-3527
Barbara Marrs 727-934-9799
Dennis Madge 519-881-8863

Don Deschamps  705-536-2717

Jackie Hiler 269-208-9061
Jim Mason 519-900-9394
Ken Zamarchi 727-938-6218
Tina Henry 727-612-6477
Neighborhood Watch

Police Dispatch (Get operator number) 727-847-8102
President Bea Lovejoy 727-234-5860
Vice President Shirley Haven 727-943-0084

Secretary Connie Thompson  727-935-4525
Treasurer Deb Barlow 727-935-1170
Scheduler Tina Henry 727-612-6477

Non-Emergency Phone Numbers for Pasco County
Sheriff 727-847-8102 or 727-547-5878
Fire 727-847-8102 or 727-929-2750
Code Enforcement 727-853-4550 or 727-847-8171
Pasco County Customer Service 727-847-2411
Animal Services 727-834-3216
Building Department 727-847-8177
All-Haul  Garbage & Recycling 727-847-2420
Pothole Repair 727-847-2411
Pasco County Drug Tip Hotline 1-800-741-3673
Pasco County Crime Tip Hotline  1-800-706-2488
Duke Energy Street Light Outage 1-800-700-8744
Utilities, Inc. Water 1-866-842-8432

Buena Vista Adventure, Inc.
Tina Henry 727-934-6167

buenavistaadmin@ameritechmail.com
Office Hours: Monday 9:00-12:00
Thursday 11:00-2:00
*Subject to change

Ameri-Tech
Dawn Bringe 727-726-8000
Community Manager
dbringe@ameritechmail.com

Buena Vista Website
http://www.buenavistaadventure.org

Check out the website to get a copy of the
newsletter or to catch up on the meeting
minutes if you are unable to make it to the
civic meeting. Also available are your
bylaws and HOA covenants.

This is the last newsletter until
November2020. We had to stop most of the
activities at the hall in mid-March due to
the Coronavirus. There will be no Civic
Meeting in April as we don’t know yet when
it will be safe to gather in groups. As soon
as it is safe to do so we will once again have
coffee hour on Saturday and a limited
Country Jam on Sunday.



